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Principal’s Report 

As school winds down, we are 

looking forward to next year.  Our 

directions in 2015 will continue 

around improving the quality of 
teaching in each and every 

classroom and supporting students 

with their learning in a learning 

environment. 

Congratulations to all of our award 

winners at yesterday’s Presentation 
Day.  The ceremony went off 

remarkably well and all students are 

to be complimented on their 

exemplary behaviour throughout 

the proceedings. 

I would like to thank all staff and 

students for making 2014 such an 
enjoyable year at Hay Public School 

and for all of their hard work.  We 

look forward to an equally 

productive 2015. 

Thank you to all the parents and 

volunteers who come into our 

school and help with reading, art, 

sport, scripture, craft, athletics, 

swimming, kitchen, garden, etc.  In 

particular I would like to thank our 

hard-working and supportive P&C 

who donate generously every year.  

School commences on Wednesday 

4th February 2015 for students in 

Years 1-6 and Monday 9th February 

for our new Kindergarten students.  

School will be open on Tuesday 3rd 

February, should you need to 

contact the office at any stage. 

I wish everyone a Merry Christmas, 

a restful break and a joyous, safe 

and happy holiday. 

 

Carol Oataway 

“Flourish to the end” 
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Phone  02 6993 1270 
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2015 Dates 

 

Tues 3rd Feb 

Staff Return 

Wed 4th Feb 

Students Return 

Best Start Testing 

Thurs 5th Feb 

Best Start Testing 

Fri 6th Feb 

Best Start Testing 

Monday 9th Feb 

Kindergarten Commence 

Year 6 Farewell 

From the students and 

staff of Hay Public 

School 
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Coming Events/ Sporting Dates 

2015 

3rd Feb Staff Return 

4th Feb Students Return 

9th Feb Kindergarten students commence 

13th Feb Swimming Carnival 

18th Feb Cricket Trials (Boys) 

20th Feb Tennis Trials (Boys, Girls) 

27th Feb District Swimming Carnival 


